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October 8, 1980

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

K.vJ24 RC-031
Re: Docket No. 50-482
Ref: Letter of 7/11/80 Som NRC to Applicants for

Operating Licenses and Construction Permit

Holders and letter of 8/12/80 from G.L. Koester
to Darrell G. Eisenhut

Dear Sir:

In my letter of August 12, 1980 responding to your July 11
letter concerning Wolf Creek Generating Station fuel load and
commercial operating date, I indicated that by early October
I might be able to give you a more accurate date for these
activities.

On October 7, 1980, Kansas Gas and Electric Company and Kansas
City Power & Light Company announced that fuel load would be
rescheduled for April 1983 and commercial operation on April
1984.

If you need aciditional information concerning this issue, please
advise me.

Yours very truly,
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